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15th January, 1919,

Dear luir .Sturgeon,

re S5.8."ANGLO SAXOR*

o e e s

We have received the interesting piece of the
circulating pipe ecut out of the Donkey Boiler of this .
vessel, which yom kindly forwarded to Mr.Milton.

This clearly shows the danger of the arrange-
ment fitted. 8o far as we know tiis arrangement was
not fitted under the survey of our Surveyors in
America, but I have had the pieece of pipe cut in halves
and forwarded one piece to ﬂr.Salmon at Few York for his
information.

I have suggested to him that, if he ean find
out who fitted the arrangement , he should show them the
piece of tube cut out.,

Yours truly,
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F.L.Sturgeon, Esq.,
£91L
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